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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
RE: Kingswood 2021 
 
As Covid restrictions are slowly being lifted I wanted to update you on our residential 
to Kingswood. 
 
The trip will still be going ahead but as all residential holidays can only resume from 
Monday 17th May we are going to lose one day with the coach picking up the 
children at 12.30pm on Monday 17th May and returning to school on Friday 21st May 
approximately 3.00pm-4.00pm depending on traffic. 
 
Kingswood has reduced payment by £15.00 for each pupil making the cost of the 
stay £255.00; this includes insurance and coach fees. 
 
Please complete the below slip to confirm that your child is still attending the 
residential and complete all outstanding payments as soon as possible.  I am sorry 
for the late information but we have only just confirmed with Kingswood and Coach 
Company that the trip is able to go ahead.  Payments should be made via 
Parentmail, if this is not possible please contact Mrs Greenwood in the office to 
arrange payment.  If you have paid in full you will be refunded £15.00 but this may 
take a few weeks due to monies paid into Sefton Local Authorities Bank Account. 
 
As always I am available if you need any further information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr D MacAreavy 
 
Mr D MacAreavy 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

Kingswood	2021	
	

I	confirm	that	my	child	…………………………………….	Is	still	attending	the	Year	6	residential	to	
Kingswood.	
	
Signed	……………………………………………………….				Dated	………………………………………………………..	
 
 
 

 
 


